

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

5<sup>th</sup> February 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,



## S4YC Holiday Club Parent Information Workshop Tuesday 13<sup>th</sup> March 2018 at 4pm

Following the very positive response to the recent letter of interest from S4YC Holiday Club. Avalon School and S4YC will be holding a Parent Information Workshop on Tuesday 13<sup>th</sup> March at 4pm in the School Hall.

This meeting with give you the opportunity to find out a bit more about who S4YC Holiday Club is and what their holiday club provision can provide for your child. There will be an opportunity for you to ask any questions you may have.

We do hope that you will able to join us at the meeting, as we move forward with this exciting new venture.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway

Headteacher

## S4YC Holiday Club Parent Information Workshop Tuesday 13<sup>th</sup> March 2018 at 4pm

I/We\* will/will not\* be attending the S4YC Parent Information Meeting on Tuesday 13<sup>th</sup> March. (\* delete as appropriate)

Child's Name Class
Signed Dated







